
Hibs  announce  supporters’
consultation meetings

Hibs have announced the registration process for supporters,
who wish to get involved in a unique consultation designed to
help shape the very future of the Club.

A  simple  online  registration  is  available  for  supporters
wishing to take part in one of a series of meetings, due to
kick off next Monday evening (1 September) at Easter Road
Stadium. In addition, there is a dedicated email address, and
a telephone line that will be manned during office hours.

The consultation process, which was announced more than a week
ago, will see a minimum of three meetings take place – on
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of next week.

A  major  online  survey  will  be  formulated,  based  on  those
discussions. However, the consultation will be as wide as
possible,  and  the  Club  is  considering  how  else  to  ensure
supporters are given every opportunity to participate.

Leeann Dempster, Chief Executive, will lead the process. She
said: “This is an exciting and unique opportunities for our
supporters to help us to shape the future of their Club –
covering issues such as supporter representation, ownership
models and membership schemes. We want as many people to take
part as possible.”
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